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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

Pathways Survivor Advocacy Center Celebrates 1-Year Anniversary of Joining SVS 
with Open House Event 

 
TOOELE, UT - May 6, 2024 - Pathways Survivor Advocacy Center is thrilled to announce its 
celebration of its 1-Year Anniversary since joining forces with SVS (South Valley Services). In a 
year marked by collaboration and growth, Pathways and SVS have collectively enhanced their 
programming and fortified their mission to support survivors in the community. 
  
Since the merger, the partnership has yielded numerous benefits for both organizations, 
empowering them to expand their reach and effectiveness in advocating for survivors of various 
traumas. Together, they have leveraged their resources and expertise to provide comprehensive 
support services, counseling, and advocacy to those in need. 
  
To commemorate this significant milestone and express gratitude to the community for its 
unwavering support, Pathways Survivor Advocacy Center cordially invites everyone to join them 
at their Open House event on May 8, 2024, from 11:30 am to 1:00 pm. The celebration will take 
place at the Pathways Survivor Advocacy Center located in Tooele, UT. 
The Open House presents an excellent opportunity for attendees to learn more about Pathways 
and SVS, their joint initiatives, and the impact they have had on the community over the past 
year. Visitors will have the chance to engage with staff, volunteers, and fellow supporters while 
enjoying refreshments and celebrating the collective achievements. 
  
For those who are new to Pathways or interested in learning more about their services, 
additional information can be found on the official website at www.svsutah.org/pathways. 
However, everyone is encouraged to attend the Open House in person to experience firsthand 
the spirit of unity and empowerment that defines the Pathways and SVS collaboration. 
  
"We are deeply grateful for the growth opportunities we have had this past year to become 
stronger together," expressed a representative from Pathways Survivor Advocacy Center. "Join 
us in celebrating a year of enhancing our collective ability to further our reach and support 
survivors in our community." 
  
Pathways Survivor Advocacy Center looks forward to welcoming the community at their Open 
House event and expressing their appreciation for the continued support and solidarity. 
 
For further information or media inquiries, please contact: 
 
Josie White  
Development Director, South Valley Services  
T: 801-634-2408  
E: josiew@svsutah.org 
 

### 

mailto:josiew@svsutah.org


 

 

About Pathways Survivor Advocacy Center: Pathways Survivor Advocacy Center provides support, 
counseling, and advocacy to survivors of Domestic Abuse and Sexual Violence. Committed to empowering 
survivors and promoting healing, Pathways offers comprehensive services tailored to meet the unique 
needs of individuals and families in the community.  
 
South Valley Services (SVS) is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization that has served the local community 

since 1998. South Valley Services is a survivor-centered organization where individuals impacted 
by domestic abuse and sexual violence can realize their own strength, courage, and resilience 
while on their path to an empowered future. For more information, please visit our website at 
www.svsutah.org. 
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